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This week we have been excited to plan and begin writing our own science fiction 
stories. We have looked at how to create tension, suspense and build atmosphere 
and will be applying these skills, along with our use of varied complex sentences to 
write engaging stories.  

In Maths we have been focusing on written methods of calculation for addition and 
subtraction and have been solving some complex problems involving these skills, 
including finding missing numbers in calculations.  

We have been listening to the Planets suite by Holst in music this term and have 
been thinking about what images each piece creates in our minds. We’ve also used 
different musical vocabulary to analyse each piece. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 
 Kilve Court virtual meetings –The PowerPoint shared at these meetings has 

been emailed and is on the website for your information. Please let me know 
if you have any questions or queries. 

 Reading 5 times a week – please hear your child read at least once a week 
and sign their reading record book. 

 Mathletics 
 Spellings  
 TTRockstars 


